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To whom it may concern,

  

  

This is one of the most delightful websites on photography that I have found. Keep up the good
work. Please send me bulletins.

  

  

Mark D. Wenner

  

Interamerican Development Bank

  

1300 New York Ave., NW Stop W-500

  

Washington, D.C., 20577
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Mark D. Wenner

Written by Mark D. Wenner

tel: 202-623-3218

  

fax: 202-312-4025

  

Visit us at http://www.iadb.org/sds/rural
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